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5. SCIN-Newsletter (August 2022) 

Dear colleagues, 

With this 5th issue of our monthly newsletter we would like to inform you again about the current 

status of our joint project "SCIN - Survey on Currently applied Interventions in Neonatal 

resuscitation" and pass on important information to you.  

Recruitment 

In the last month we have pushed recruitment especially on an international level and were able 

to recruit 7 more clinics, including the first from Slovakia. This brings the total number of 

hospitals participating in the survey to 52 from a total of 12 countries. We are very happy 

about the interest and the possibility to include more countries. 

 Germany International 

Participation 32 20 

Interested 6 6 

If you have not yet confirmed your participation or can refer interested clinics in your area, please 

feel free to contact us at neo-survey@ukdd.de. 

Survey 

Including the data collected so far for August, our database now has a total of 3443 newborns 

with interventions. We thank you for your continued commitment and look forward to receiving 

the outstanding data for August! 

Important Updates 

Presentation of SCIN at the 12th UENPS Congress in Krakow - In order to recruit more hospitals, 

including international clinics, preliminary, purely descriptive data were presented as an ePoster 

at the 12th Congress of the UENPS (Union of European Neonatal & Perinatal Societies) in Krakow. 

The ePoster will soon be available in the download area under the following link: 

https://www.uniklinikum-dresden.de/de/das-klinikum/universitaetscentren/zentrum-fuer-feto-

neonatale-gesundheit/forschung/projekte-1/feto-neonatal-transition  
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